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April 11, 2019

Dear ISSDA Members:

We are now registering students for another round of ICLD training. REMEMBER- you must be a current member

of ISSDA in order to participate in this training. If your membership has lapsed, please go to the "Members Only"

area of our website at www.issda.org to fill out a new application.

As a reminder, the ISSDA-ICLD training program is an online comprehensive course of instruction designed to

enhance leadership, ethics, character, team building and emotional intelligence training for all personnel. It is a

part of the ISSDA's mission to provide continued resources to enhance the professionalism of the personnel who

serve the citizens of Iowa. This training is being offered at no cost to current ISSDA members, both sworn and non-

sworn. The only expense involved is the cost of the textbooks that are necessary to successfully complete all three

phases of the training. Information on where to obtain the required books and pricing accompanies this message.

We ask that agencies compile a list of employees who wish to participate in this round of training and complete

the attached spreadsheet. To complete the spreadsheet enter your agency name, first and last name and agency

email address of each participant and return the spreadsheet to ischneider@wps.co.Washington.ia.us no later

than May 17, 2019. This information will be entered into the ICLD system, and participants will receive an

activation e-mail to begin their training on (or shortly after) May 31, 2019. The training is individualized and at

your own pace, within reason (there is a 2-year limit for completion).

If you have any additional questions regarding this program, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Kiared M. Schneider

ISSDA President
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